
SEPAC WORKSHOP 
 

SEB SEPAC is hosting a presentation by the Federation for Children with 
Special Needs (FCSN) and they have requested it be conducted via Zoom 
through their organization.  It is a free workshop titled Basic Rights -
Evaluation and Eligibility.  FCSN has advised that anyone wanting to 
attend must register by clicking the link below.  Once you have 
registered, FCSN will send you the meeting ID and passcode for 

Zoom.  Handouts will be sent to registered attendees 48 hours prior to 
the presentation.  If you have any questions or problems, please email us 

at sebsepac@yahoo.com so we can help. 
 
 

Everyone must register via the Zoom link in order to receive the meeting link and passcode for your 
workshop. 

Workshop:      Basic Rights: Evaluation and Eligibility 

Date / Time:   1/4/2021 6:30-8:30 PM 

Registration Link:   
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUkdOGprzwsE9OVadSiAoj0qYRWOmb4BsA5 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email about joining the meeting. 
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